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Saturday, November 12, 2022                                                                     SWS/ACD/2022-23/49B 

    

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

You will be glad to know that we are celebrating Children’s Day on 14th November 2022. The day marks 

significance of childhood, and to make this event a memorable one for our children we are organizing a fun-

filled day at our premises. All the students across grades 6 to 10 are welcome to have fun and enjoy the 

day with their teachers and friends. We have planned a Bagless Day for all the children with various 

interesting activities. The celebrations will begin post the PA exam . 

 

The students are required to bring their water bottle, school almanac and tiffin. Regular school timings will 

be followed for this day.  The buses will ply at the usual time. Students are required to wear their House    

T-shirts and school track pants with comfortable shoes. We wish a Happy Children’s Day to our children! 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
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